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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Student and staff safety remains the top priority at Manasquan High School. 
I am reaching out to parents/guardians regarding the ongoing safety issue of 
morning student drop off at MHS. Parents may drop their students at the 
front entrance to the building (Broad Street) allowing students to enter at the 
main entrance. Parents should allow enough time, so students can be in their 
classes at the 7:34 AM bell. 
 
No student is to be dropped off on Atlantic Avenue or in the parking lot 
adjacent to the media center. Staff is only permitted in the back and side 
parking lots. Please keep in mind there is a heavy traffic of students and staff 
entering the building from assigned spots for staff in the lot and the 
municipal parking off campus. All students must be dropped off on the 
“Horseshoe” on Broad Street. 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact me at (732) 528-
8820, extension # 1000 or at rgoodall@manasquan.k12.nj.us. 
 

 
Robert Goodall 
HS Principal 
 

mailto:rgoodall@manasquan.k12.nj.us

